
It is concerning to me that in the face of climate change where we are now 
experiences more and more record topping high temperature conditions, that 
our government will persist in supporting the coal industry.  I am opposed to 
the increased mining of coal for export. I do not believe this aids in the 
global preparedness to tackle extreme weather conditions or climate change.
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